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December 18, 2020 

Reminders 

Please take some time over Winter Break to 

ensure student uniforms are in good repair and 

fit well.   

Our upper elementary is in need of paper     

towels.  If you would like, please send some in 

with your child.  We would be so grateful!  

We have noticed that there are still a large  

number of students who do not have their math 

books covered.  This needs to be completed 

over break! 

Replenish your student's stock of pencils, lead, 

and pens. We want the students to come back 

with all needed supplies in January!  

With the colder weather, be sure to send your 

student with appropriate jackets and clothing.  

 Our Week of Learning 

December 21 - January 1:  Winter Break                     

January4 - January 8:  Staff Work Day, No School       

January 11 - January 15:  Extended Learning Days, No 

School                                                                             

January 18:  Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day, No School   

January 19:  Students Return (4-6 New Hours: Monday - 

Friday 8:00 A.M. - 3:15 P.M.)                                         

January 29:  Staff Work Day, No School 
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Poetry:  When we return from break, we will kick off the 

new year with our next poem, "From Opposites" by    

Richard Wilbur.   

History:  We have completed our unit on Early Russia! 

After break, we will pick up with our next unit, Feudal 

Japan.  

Science:  Cell biologists will turn into taxonomists 

(classification) in January.  Enjoy Winter Break!  

Latin:  On Friday, December 18, we took our end-of-

quarter final test.   

  Dates to Remember 

Fifth Grade Team 

Happy Holidays 

from all of us at  

The Vanguard School 
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